Week of 22nd June 2020


Dear Class 3,

Hi everyone! I’m so pleased we were able to have another Zoom chat this week. It’s so wonderful to see you all and hear your news. We have all had a good week but we’re missing you! We did our maths work on fractions and wrote about super heroes in English. We did the Ancient Greek Temples art activity and wrote fact files about what we learned. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you have all had a good week and have managed to do a bit of work alongside having lots of fun. If you do only one thing for school please try to read each day and practice your times tables. I know it’s so strange to still be at home after all this time but I know you’ll be doing your best. I had a couple visits this week so if you’re out for a walk you could come by the school and I’m allowed to come out into the staff car park to have a little visit. 

I’m missing you lots. Take good care of yourselves.

Love 
Miss Coyne
